| am sorry to have to report more sad news with the loss of our member Barbara Jones
of Whitchurch who died in hospital on 7th April following an operation for a fractured
hip that she suffered in a fall the week before. She was 86 and, with husband Maurice,
had been a member of our Society from the start. They were great supporters of Society
events and holidays as well as the dances at Runcorn, Lostock, Wincham, Weaverham,
etc and our Llandudno holidays. Our condolences to Maurice at this sad time.

President Fred.



